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Coming up at Decemberôs Guild  meeting: 
 

¶ The Guild has the good fortune to present Delawareôs 2019 

Teacher of the Year, Dana Bowe, with the schoolmaster’s 

desk.  Click here to link to the News Journal article.   Ms. 

Bowe is a K-2 special education teacher at West Seaford 

Elementary was also named Down Syndrome Association 

of Delaware’s 2017 Teacher of the Year.  The News 

Journal may attend, so wear your good flannel!... 
 

¶ Afterwards, we will  have our annual Holiday Happy Hour 

so bring some snack and drink to share.  Who knows, Santa 

may have some gifts for the nice Guild members (but not 

the naughties)!   Don’t forget to bring your Show n’ Tells 

too. 

 
November Meeting 

 

With the November meeting the eve before Thanksgiving, 

attendance was somewhat low as expected.  So Chuck 

Skelley will  shift his demonstration of his Kreg Beaded-Face 

Frame setup to the January meeting. 

---------- 

Thanks to everyone who made ornaments for the Festival of 

Trees.   And a note of appreciation to those who responded to 

a last minute request and dropped off their creations in time 

for the tree decoration.   
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November 21, 2018  Woodwords on the Brandywine 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Jeremy Noblitt got 

a new toy at home 

– a 3D printer- and 

is starting to get 

the hang of it.   

This shape is 

created out of the 

plastic PLLA that 

also contains wood 

pulp. 

Jeff Towler saw a coopered 

bowl in a recent issue of Fine 

Woodworking, and made a 

hexa-decagon out of walnut. 

To help with promotion of 

the Guild, made a card 

holder with Japanese maple 

and walnut with sample 

business cards for posting.  

Don Pivonka turned this 

spalted sycamore bowl 

to hold a yarn ball and 

serve as his son’s secret 

Santa gift to use at his 

new employer.  

Rich O’Shaughnessy made rectangular-base lanterns for the 

Christmas tree, and extended to circular.  The center rings 

came from a solid piece hollowed by a large forstner bit, and 

the outer diameter cut at the bandsaw.  He turned the top.  

Harry McNair made a very functional, 

flexible, portable workbench to tote 

along on the RV on his retirement tour! 
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NEXT  MEETING  IS  W EDNESDAY , DECEMBER  19TH   

HAVE THOUGHTS ON TOPICS?   

 Drop an email:  delawarewoodworkersguild@gmail.com 

 

OPEN TO ALL  WOODWORKERS, NOVICE TO EXPERT. 

MEETINGS:  EVERY 3rd WEDNESDAY at WOODCRAFT in NEW CASTLE 

 

 

 

201 8 Meetings  

December 19 

2019  Meetings  

Jan 16 Feb 20 Mar  20 Apr 17 May 15 June 19 
July 17 Aug 21 Sept 18 Oct 16 Nov 20 Dec 18 

 
 
 
 

Delaware  Woodworkers  Guild : 38 Jay Drive, New Castle, DE 19720 

 

Benefactors  of  the  Guild:  

Please keep our friends in  mind  when you make purchases 

 

mailto:delawarewoodworkersguild@gmail.com

